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Dear Parents and Carers 
 

As you are aware, one of the COVID preventative measures in place in schools is ensuring 
there is appropriate ventilation and the CO2 levels are monitored.  Schools are required to 
monitor these levels and increase ventilation when required.  This means that alongside our 
internal doors being open, windows will also be required to be open for the safety of the 
children and staff.  With the weather being particularly cold at the moment, could I please 
remind you to ensure your child has adequate clothing for indoors e.g. vests, jumpers, 
cardigans.  Additional jumpers/cardigans can be worn by children if required but I ask that 
they are our school green colour or black/grey if this is not possible.  These can be kept in 
their bags and used as and when needed.  
 
We are working incredibly hard to ensure the safety and welfare of everyone whilst 
adhering to guidance and appreciate your continual support regarding this.  
 
Kind regards  
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Lindsey Boucher 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 

                                
 

Headteacher: Mrs L Boucher 
Tel: 01733 840527 
Fax: 01733 840322 

E-Mail: office@coates.cambs.sch.uk 
Website: www.coatesprimaryschool.info 
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Together we dream, believe and achieve! 
 


